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responsibility for the contents of this announcement, make no representation as to its accuracy or
completeness and expressly disclaim any liability whatsoever for any loss howsoever arising from or
in reliance upon the whole or any part of the contents of this announcement.
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VOLUNTARY ANNOUNCEMENT

NOTICE OF ACCEPTANCE ISSUED BY PRC STATE
ADMINISTRATION FOR MARKET REGULATION REGARDING
SHANDONG XINJUFENG’S ACQUISITION OF SHARES IN THE

COMPANY

This announcement is made by Greatview Aseptic Packaging Company Limited (the “Company”,
which together with its subsidiaries, shall be collectively referred to as the “Group”) on a voluntary
basis.

The board of directors of the Company (the “Board”) would like to inform the shareholders of the
Company (the “Shareholders”) that it has received a notice from the State Administration for Market
Regulation of the People’s Republic of China (the “SAMR”) dated 12 September 2024 (the
“Notice”).

Pursuant to the Notice, the SAMR has stated that, after having received and reviewed the documents
and materials submitted by the Company in relation to concentration of undertakings, the SAMR has
decided (i) that such documents and materials submitted by the Company have met, and complied
with, the relevant requirements under the Anti-monopoly Law of the People’s Republic of China, and
the Provisions on the Examination of Concentrations of Undertakings; and that (ii) it has formally
accepted and will review the Company’s filing of reporting of anti-trust and concentration of
undertakings regarding Shandong NewJF Technology Packaging Co., Ltd.* (“Shandong Xinjufeng”)

(Ll BT B SR L 3 A3 A BR 23 \) s acquisition of shares in the Company.

The Company shall continue to update the Shareholders in due course regarding the outcome of the
SAMR’s review.



Shareholders and potential investors of the Company are advised to exercise caution when
dealing in the securities of the Company.

*  for identification purposes only

By order of the Board
Greatview Aseptic Packaging Company Limited
BI Hua, Jeff
Chief Executive Officer, Chairman of the Board, and Executive Director

Beijing, the People’s Republic of China, 17 September 2024
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